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MOST URGENT  - NOTICE  
 

The Principals/Heads/Incharge, 
Colleges/Departments/Centers of University of Delhi. 
 

Subject- Regarding entry of bonafide student-voters on the day of voting for 
DUSU elections on 22nd September, 2023. 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

This is to inform you that :  
 

1. Only those students who have paid fee or on before 13/09/2023 (valid for 
fresh/1st year admission only) and have valid college/department ID will be 

allowed to enter on the day of DUSU elections (22nd September 2023). These must 
be strictly followed after the verification of valid college/department ID cards.  
 
2. In case a student has not been issued an ID card by the college/department, the 
entry of such students may be allowed only after physical verification of fee receipt 
with the college record/voter’s list by the college principal/head together with a 
government id card (Aadhar Card only). 
 
This should be implemented with strict compliance.  
 
Sd/- 
Prof. Chander Shekhar 
CEO, DUSU Election 2023. 
 
Copy to: 
CP, Sp. CP, all DCP & SHOs for strict compliance 
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